From: kevjock@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 5:35 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>

Subject: March 25 CFTC hearings

Dear Members:

It was refreshing to see you all finally address the major problems concerning the various "short positions" held in the metals markets, especially Silver. The time has come for a stand against the continued abuse by a select few to control the market. I sincerely hope your group FINALLY takes the needed steps to stop the "games" that continue to fester in the market.

Sincerely

Kevin Willbond